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Madison Brame

From: Barry Koch <barrykochjr@hotmail.com>
Sent: Monday, March 17, 2025 7:34 PM
To: MV, Regulations
Subject: [External] time frame concern

ATTENTION: This email message is from an external sender. Do not open links or attachments from unknown senders. 
To report suspicious email, use the Report Phishing button in Outlook. 
<https://gcc02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.pa.gov%2Fcontent%2Fdam%2Fcopapwp-
pagov%2Fen%2Foa%2Fdocuments%2Fdocuments%2Fcofense-report-phishing-user-guide.pdf&data=05%7C02%7CRA-
Regulations%40pa.gov%7Cafe7f08714644f4f313b08dd65ac3ab4%7C418e284101284dd59b6c47fc5a9a1bde%7C0%7C0
%7C638778512581033978%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJFbXB0eU1hcGkiOnRydWUsIlYiOiIwLjAuMDAwMCIsIlAiOi
JXaW4zMiIsIkFOIjoiTWFpbCIsIldUIjoyfQ%3D%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=mYuF9EfIl040s%2FfkB6691SzPySB4JXYzgcIyfL
xQ7UE%3D&reserved=0> 
 
 
I see all the programs have a 60-day development period, but all VTA really needs is a 30-day period. These are 
supposedly applications for emergency needs, so the applicants should be able to return requested documents or 
answer questions as quickly as possible. Right now, we close out VTA applications after a month if there is no reply to 
calls or emails and a development letter. 
 
- Barry 


